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Heller Amendment to FAA Bill for Veterans’ Employment Approved by Senate

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller’s (R-NV) Amendment #3495 to the Federal Aviation Administration Reauthorization Act of 2016 (H.R.636) to address veterans’ employment approved by the Senate. This amendment reflects Heller’s hard work to ensure veterans who have returned home from service have strong employment opportunities, especially in fields where they can apply the skills they’ve obtained during service.

[bookmark: _GoBack]“As a member of the Senate Veterans’ Affairs Committee, promoting policies that will increase veteran employment and ensure these heroes can smoothly transition into civilian life after service is a priority of mine. Due to their service and training in the military, many veterans already possess the necessary skillset to perform and train in the field of unmanned aircraft system technology. Given the FAA’s increasing role in drone certification and regulation, numerous FAA career opportunities may be evolving, and the FAA’s Veterans’ Employment Program should consider America’s qualified veterans for these opportunities. Passage of this amendment will make sure of it,” said Senator Dean Heller.  
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